
  
 
9/20/2019 
 
Construction Inspection for Nebo Road Improvements 
 
INDOT has asked that we start preparing the inspection documents for the Nebo Road 
Sidewalk project as the bid will be in the spring.  I have attached the construction 
inspection agreement from BF&S.  I would recommend approval, so that I may send the 
document to INDOT for their review and budgeting.   
 
Pete 
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